
Welcome from Mrs Ellwood 



Greenway school 

 

                         

 

‘The child is at the centre of 
everything we do’ 



Building works…. 

• Have you seen our new toilets? 

• New GSA and cleaners cupboard 

• New classroom, we anticipate that Yr 2 can 
move in at October half term.  We will keep 
you updated. 

• Drainage 



Our core purpose... 

• Effective teaching and learning 

• Effective monitoring and tracking of children’s 
academic progress 

• To develop child’s self –esteem, confidence, 
independence and build resilience 

• To foster strong working partnerships with 
parents and other agencies 



Effective Teaching and Learning 

• Termly monitoring of the quality of teaching 
and learning through observations 

• Planning and book scrutiny across the year 

• Talking to children 

  

 

 



Monitoring and Tracking of Progress 

• Through half termly Pupil Progress meetings with 
the head, deputy , the INCO Mrs Roe and the 
class teacher’s discuss every child  

• Targets are set, progress scrutinised and impact 
discussed 

• As a result of these meetings new interventions 
are put in place, staff can be re-deployed, extra 
strategies put in place, discussions with parents, 
children move groups, pupil interviews  



Accountability 

• Local Authority advisor meets with the Head 
every term to set targets, challenge and 
monitor the work we do. 

• The Head is accountable to the Governing 
Body and reports termly on progress made. 

• Ofsted 

 



Partnership with Parents 

• Very strong and valued 

• Communication is very important – at the end 
of the day, email the office or phone 

• Parents and  Curriculum evenings  

• Emailed letters  and texts from the school 

• The school’s website 

• Parent Forum 



School Plan 2014-2015  

• Quality of teaching and learning 

• Implementing the New Curriculum and new 
tracking system  

• Closing the gap 

• Transition to a primary school 

• New SEND code of practice in line with 
national changes 

 



New Behaviour Policy 

• Launch evening is… 

 

Thursday 6 November  7-9pm 

 

The aim of the evening will be to inform you 
about how children are taught appropriate 
behaviours for learning and how parents can 
support their children with this.   



Golden Values… 



Don’t be a road monster Campaign 

• Home/School Agreement -  

 ‘For the safety of the children I will drive 
and park considerately in the vicinity of the 
school.  I will: observe parking notice/signs; 
yellow and white road markings; not block 
driveways or access points, nor perform illegal or 
inconsiderate driving manoeuvres’ 

• Sign and return and you will receive a road 
monster car sticker! 

 



 
Some final reminders... 

 • Going to bed on time! 

• Attendance 

• Is there anything we need to know? 

• Closing the gates 

• Ashlyns Open evening Thursday 2 October 
6.30-9pm.  Mr Shapland speaking at 7.15pm 
and 8pm 

• GSA  - AGM meeting on Tuesday 23 Sept 
7.30pm at Greenway 



Enjoy the Tour of 
Britain! 


